
Caltrans  work  to  impact
travel in Truckee
The on ramp from southbound Highway 89 to eastbound Interstate
80, as well as the off ramp from Interstate 80 to central
Truckee will be closed Aug. 15 from 7am-5pm for maintenance
work.

Caltrans maintenance crews will be repairing areas of the
ramp’s  shoulders  that  sustained  damage  during  the  past
winter’s  storms.  Preventing  further  erosion  of  the  ramp’s
pavement  and  shoulders  will  help  mitigate  further  damage
anticipated from future winter storms.

Caltrans reminds motorists to use caution in and near work
zones. Weather or unexpected events may delay or prolong the
work.
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